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Important media update 
 

April 12, 2024 – At the opening of proceedings, Presiding Coroner Michael Egilson clarified 

yesterday’s publication ban on the names of all witnesses participating in the inquest. Effective 

today, the ban applies only to the names of frontline workers at the Whitehorse Emergency 

Shelter who were part of the staff at the time of the events. 


